
DEPARTMENT OF BENEFIT PAYMENTS 

744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

February 18, 1976 

ALL-COUNTY LETTER NO. 76-31 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: UNEMPLOYMENT INSURANCE BENEFIT I NCR EASES 

REFERENCE: 

This letter is to advise you of increases in the weekly benefit amounts received 
b y  claimants under the Unemployment Insurance Benefit (UIB) Program effective 
January 1, 1976, The Increases affect only those claims filed effective 
January 4, 1976, and do not affect persons currently receiving UIB payments. The 
maximum weekly benefit amount has been increased from $90 to $104 and the minimum 
weekly benefit amount has been raised from $25 to $30. The increases will be 
reflected In all new UIB claims with an effective beginning date of January 4, 
1976, or later andwlll be reflected in payments made to those claimants who file 
after that date, The earliest date that claimants can be expected to receive 
increased benefit amounts is January 19, 1976. 

Eligibility staff should be Informed of the new benefit amounts In order to 
incorporate them into grant determinations as soon as possible. 

A schedule reflecting the new benefit amounts is attached. 

If you have any questions, please contact your AFDC Management Consultant at 
(916) 445-4458.

Attachment 

cc: CWDA 
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